Subject: Re: HbAlc and vitamin D3 data
Posted by fred.arnold@icf.com on Mon, 05 Dec 2022 16:19:35 GMT
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The latest information that we have indicates that the HbAlc testing is done and ICMR will be
sharing the results for tabulation and report writing thereafter. The other two tests that are being
conducted by ICMR are pending and most likely the results will not be done by the end of
December 2022.
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